
Submitter: Mcintosh Ryan 

On Behalf Of: Rogue River LLC 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

As an owner of EFU property I urge you to Oppose SB78. It is yet another assault on 

the property rights of rural landowners in Oregon. There are plenty of regulations 

already in place to protect our farming properties. Furthermore our family purchased 

our property with the intent to rebuild existing homes located on it to larger sizes so 

that we may all live here together. This bill would have negative repercussions for us 

from a housing and financial standpoint.  


